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Participants: 
Kelly Stewart, Basketball
Genelle Green, Basketball
Elizabeth DeLeon, Cross Country
Mia Barnes, Cross Country
Hannah Gershone, Cross Country 
Laura Van Der Porten, Equestrian
Mollie Kowalchik, Equestrian 
Jessica Taylor, Field Hockey
Katie Poulin, Golf
Nicole Perkins, Lacrosse
Taylor Hough, Lacrosse
Chen Lu, Rowing
Meghan Ryan, Rowing
Lily Rosenberg, Soccer
Anna Hartman, Squash 
Allison Shilling, Squash 
Amanda Lee, Squash
Cathleen Pruden, Swimming
Claire Beckett, Swimming
Katie Tyler, Swimming
Ishita Tibrewal, Tennis
Kelly Stevens, Track & Field
Julia Criscione, Track & Field
Corina Willner, Volleyball
Natalie Lyon, Volleyball
Clarissa Leight, SGA Liaison
Summer Hutcheson, Athletics Admin.


The meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m. eastern time by the chair, Cathleen Pruden. The members noted above were present. 

1. Welcome and Announcements

· Team Updates: Swimming finished third out of eight teams at the Hamilton meet with many records and personal bests beat during the meet. Equestrian did well at their final meet of the season. Squash reported winning all three of their matches over the weekend.

2. Approval of Minutes (Nicole Perkins)

· It was VOTED that the minutes of the November 15, 2015 meeting be approved with the added change of marking the crew team members as in attendance.

3. Introductions (Nicole Perkins) 

· Each member of the SAAC, as well as all joining members of the SAAC, introduced themselves to the group with their name, class year, sport, and favorite place on campus. 

4. Spring Schedule (Claire Beckett)

· Ms. Beckett highlighted the spring schedule of SAAC meetings, which will be handed out to SAAC members in a hard copy at the first January meeting.


5. Subcommittee Preferences (Cathleen Pruden)

· Current subcommittee chairs explained what their subcommittee does throughout the year. New and returning SAAC members submitted their preference sheets for the oncoming SAAC term.

6. NEWMAC SAAC Update (Meg Ryan)

· Ms. Ryan announced that Mount Holyoke’s soccer team was recognized as the first NEWMAC super fan of the month. The NEWMAC is looking for students interested in learning to become refs for games and anyone interested should contact Lori or Summer to learn more.  

7. NEWMAC Rebranding (Summer Hutcheson)

· Ms. Hutcheson announced that the NEWMAC is being rebranded and wants student-athlete input. She brought the eight logo samples that were in the running. Comments from the SAAC:
· 1.1: “I think it looks like a Girl Scout badge.”
· 1.2: Looks like a football. Looks like Easter egg candy.
· 1.3: The word “NEWMAC” is difficult to read. 1.3c is too simple and the pendant does nothing for the SAAC.
· 1.4: The lines in the middle resemble Spiderman.
· 1.5: “Oh, this is nice.” “Looks like a beer label.”
· 1.6: Resembles a diner logo, looks like two different things in one. It is comedic and not serious. 1.6c looks like Pacman.
· 1.7: There is too much going on and it looks like tires/NASCAR.
· 1.8: The SAAC disagrees with the use of lowercase letters and overall dislike the logo.

8. Spirit of Giving Toy Drive (Ellie DeLeon)

· Ms. DeLeon updated the SAAC on the yearly holiday toy drive. Of the 200 children that Mount Holyoke started with, 25 remain unassigned. Volunteers from SAAC will be needed to assist in the delivery of the gifts on the day of pickup. 

9. NSAD Shirts? (Anna Hartman)

· Ms. Hartman approached the SAAC with the idea of a purchasable National Student Athlete Day shirt. It was determined that there is little interest in a shirt that needs to be purchased. Something small, such as a button or rubber bracelet, would be more inexpensive and would unify the athletics department better.

10. Athletes Love to Read – January 27, 2016 6:30-7:30pm  (Laura Van Der Porten)

· Every year, the Athletes Love to Read event is held at an Easthampton elementary school and athletes from the area go to the school to read to the children. Mount Holyoke aims to continue to send athletes to this event this coming year.


11. Call for Binders (Claire Beckett) 

· Non-returning SAAC members submitted their binders.

12. Announcements (EBoard)

· Next Game fo the Week is Squash vs Connecticut College at 7pm on January 27th, hosted by Cross Country.

13. Next Meeting: Monday, January 18, 2016 from 7-9 p.m. (Kendade 305)

14. Adjourn. 

· The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Pruden at 7:55 p.m.
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